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As a registered voter and loyal Oregonian I have an issue with your support of 

Senate Bill 210. 

Because of the decades of evidence in how Oregon matches signatures on file to the 

ballot envelope there is virtually no chance of any kind of voter fraud be caused.   

The number of ballots sent out means nothing if the signature on the envelope does 

not match the signature on file.  Those signatures have been verified because they 

must be delivered to a county clerk after registering on line.  There is a PDF with your 

data that must be printed, signed and turned in to the County Clerk. 

 

There is only a danger if someone is TRYING to vote for someone else and those 

instances are very rare.   

 

A review of the vote by mail system? by the state’s Legislative Fiscal Office found 

from 2000-2019 there were approximately 61 million ballots cast. Of those, 38 

criminal convictions of voter fraud were obtained. This amounts to a .00006% rate. ? 


